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well and won't make that big a difference because by then 
I think, two years hence, we will have actual values and 
everything and hopefully the population thing won't make 
that big a difference, and with that understanding, I have 
agreed in principle with you and a number of others and 
Sarpy County people and some of the Lincoln people that 
this maybe is the right way to go, try to minimize the 
damage this first year which is what his variation on valu­
ation does, let you recover a good portion in your popu­
lation, a good portion addtional money next year, and the 
third year bring in your population factor and I think it 
makes sense and I think it is something that everybody can 
say once they are done, 'Well, this is the best under the 
circumstances and this is pretty fair', and so I am per­
sonally going to be supporting that concept if it can be 
developed." And then Senator Newell says, "And, Senator 
DeCamp, you forgot the sunset provision." Senator DeCamp 
answers, "Yes, the sunset is tacitly in there, in the 
amendment anyway." Now what Senator Newell stood up here 
and didn't tell you is where the disagreement is and I will 
tell you where the damn disagreement is and you are being 
lied to again. The disagreement is over the issue...
SPEAKER NEWELL: (Gavel) Calm down.
SENATOR DeCAMP: ...of whether the other half of the Schmit
amendment is still held in there, the revenue sharing thing. 
He never mentioned that. That is what it is all about.
Heck, nobody is reluctant to go with your formula but, once 
again, you stood up on the critical issue and didn't tell 
the floor what it is all about and it is about the contin­
uation of the rest of the bill, the switch to the revenue 
sharing. You are saying that is not involved anymore. Find 
that in any of the discussion or debate. That is the issue 
that has to be resolved. The rest of it is settled, was 
settled on the floor, and people can live with it I think. 
But when you stand up a second time, I begin to doubt your 
motives and don't even bring in the most important part, 
the part where the disagreement is now, where you and Vard 
and Steve are all screaming. Now, dammit, be honest.
SPEAKER MARVEL: You have one minute.
SENATOR DeCAMP: Deal with it openly, if that's where the dis­
agreement is, if people misunderstood, then everybody in 
the back, everybody listening, everybody has misunderstood 
except Davy Newell.
SPEAKER MARVEL: Senator Chambers.
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